
 

 

Dear Pastor or College & Career Leader, 

 Good day! I trust this letter finds you well. Micah Hiltz here (Associate Pastor at Devon 

Park Baptist in Fredericton, NB) writing you to share about our 10th annual retreat coming up 

June 21st -22nd @ Sandy Cove Bible Camp, just 40 Minutes NW of Fredericton, NB. This retreat 

is for Young Adults age 18-35, single or married. The focus of this retreat is fellowship, 

worship & being challenged from God’s Word. Our main speaker is Pastor & Awana Regional 

Director, Cory Vail. He’ll be diving into God’s Word & we’ll see how we are to lead like Christ. 

We’ll be challenged together to be dynamic, Christ-centered leaders in our churches & 

communities. There will be great times of worship & fellowship all weekend. Registration is 

6:30-8pm Friday, June 21st, & the retreat ends Saturday, June 22nd @ 8pm. Total cost for the 

whole weekend is just $40, & that includes food & lodging. 

 Please put a poster up in your church & hand out the promo cards to young adults you 

think may be interested in attending. If you’d like to know more, or have your YAs register, 

simply visit www.maritimeyaretreat.ca. Promotion material can be found on our website 

under, “Promo Stuff”. Please e-mail me (micahiltz@yahoo.com) or call me @ (506) 292-8546 

if you’d like to know more. Thanks for being willing to promote this retreat @ your church & 

within your circle of influence. We’re trusting God for a great weekend as we seek to 

encourage young adults of the Maritimes to grow in their faith, connect with other YAs, & 

have a great time. God bless you & your ministries. Take care! 

 

http://www.maritimeyaretreat.ca/
mailto:micahiltz@yahoo.com


Your brother in Christ, Micah <>< 


